
From: Sandra Ettore <sandra.ettore@onvigo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 11:59 PM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Agenda Item 15.2.2 Illegal Trucking - Council Meeting Tuesday, September 24, 2024  
 
Good evening, I have been in the community of Bolton for 9 years, and what I have seen grow ( the 
number of trucking yards on Mayfield, Coleraine, hwy #50, and now Albion Vaughn and Nashville Rd is a 
shame that the town and surrounding cities have allowed the overflow of trucks to be placed all around 
us. 
 
It is changing the landscape of Brampton/Bolton, and what was once a nice drive down Hwy 50 has 
become a nightmare to drive on. 
 
Illegal trucking yards needs to stop. 
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